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September 8, 2023 
 
 
Please be advised that there will be work conducted by surveyors on behalf of the 
Village of Belcarra between September 11, 2023 and September 23, 2023.  The work is 
expected take from 3 to 4 days. 
 
Please be patient and mindful of workers on the roadside for your safety and the safety of 
others. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the office at 604-937-4100. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
Stewart Novak 
Public Works & Emergency  
  Preparedness Coordinator 
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